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our district team embraced their feminine 
side. Anything goes at a pajama party!

We have 2 game nights in the bag already and 
Marilyn and I are hosting the last one in our 
new home on March 29th. Thanks to all our 
Chapter T friends who helped with our move. 
You guys are awesome. 

Our Dinner Rides begin in April and we have 
some new restaurants on the list to enjoy. 

All the Mystery Ride slots are already filled by 
our members and we have a few surprises 
planned for Saturday rides as well. 

We hope to get to the Michiana Rally-In as 
well as the West Virginia Rally too. 

Mike and Andie are planning to host our Chili 
Bash again this year and our Sternwheel 
Campout in September keeps getting bigger 
and better. 

Many of us are already planning for Buckeye 
Rally and Marilyn just booked our Christmas 
Party! Sooo, get your motors running!

                  Your Director,

                Ron Good

Hi Gang,

Happy Spring!

Almost time to ride, 
but before you do, 
make sure you read 
Robert’s Safe Travels 
column to make sure 
you’re ready.  Also, 
don’t miss our new 
column, “Gordo’s 
Inspirations”!

Cabin Fever was a 
hoot as always. You 
might see from the 
pictures that some of


